Faye Thomas

From: _ on behalf of Erica SiIverman_

Sent: Monday, July 29, 2024 8:22 PM
To: CcoB
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Pass PR 2306

Dear Clerk of the Board South Coast AQMD,

As a local resident, | am submitting my public comment to express strong support for the South Coast AQMD
Governing Board to pass Proposed Rule 2306 which will reduce pollution from freight rail yards.

This rule targets the most extreme polluters in the most polluted air basin in the United States. PR 2306 along with
other ISR regulations will help improve air quality for Californians living or working near the railroads. It will
improve health, reduce asthma, heart disease, and other health issues, which will likely also relieve stress on our
health care system and reduce the financial burden caused by the health consequences of pollution.

We need to hold polluters accountable for cutting emissions, which PR 2306 would accomplish. It will be a great
benefit to all of us.

Sincerely,

Erica Silverman
Los Angeles, CA90031-1416
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